Public Comment 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

November 4, 2016





Jeanine Townsend, Clerk of the Board State Water Resources Control Board 1001 I Street, 24th Floor Sacramento, CA 95814-0100

Dear Ms. Townsend,

I am in favor of the State Water Board's proposal to increase river flows to 40% of the unimpaired river flows that would naturally be in the Tuolumne, Merced and Stanislaus Rivers if agriculture and other users did not divert so much water.

I support KEEPING MORE WATER IN THESE RIVERS for the benefits to the fish, for maintaining water temperatures, and for water quality.

Elier Balian

Eileen Balian 221 Laguna St. Santa Cruz, CA 95060 ebalian@cruzio.com